
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

As part of the TY programme your son/daughter will participate in Week 2 of 

work experience from February 14
th
-16

th 
2022. During these days the student 

will be required to observe and participate in the world of work where 

possible.   

 

The student is covered by insurance with  Limerick LCETB while on work 

experience.   

 

Students will be required to keep a diary for each day while on work 

experience and we will be conducting a follow-up evaluation in class on their 

return to school.  

 

We hope this will be a positive and enlightening experience for your 

son/daughter.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

_______________________         

Betty Culligan     

TY Co-ordinator  

 

 

 

Enc: Itinerary for February-March     


